
 
 
 
December 20, 2019 
 
 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long  
Registrar and Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto ON M4P 1E4  
 
 
Re: Board File No. EB-2019-0031 
 Energy+ Inc. – 2020 IRM Application – Reply Submissions 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
 
Please find attached Energy+ Inc.’s Reply Submissions, which were filed on RESS in 
accordance with Procedural Order No. 2 with respect to the above noted proceeding.  
 
Two hard copies of the Reply Submissions are being couriered to the OEB’s offices. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Dan Molon, MBA, CPA, CMA 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs & Financial Planning 
 
 
c.c.   Borden Ladner Gervais, John A.D. Vellone 
 


